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CAHP Casual Academic Staff Walk-in Sessions 
 

Dear Colleagues, 
 
Moving into Semester 2 we want to ensure that you, as a Casual Academic staff member, are comfortable with the new pay process.  
 

The CAHP Project Team has scheduled three walk-in sessions for anyone who still has unresolved questions or concerns from Semester 1 or 
anyone who would like some additional assistance with understanding your Teaching Activity Schedule or filling out my.Aurion forms. 
 
The sessions are open to all Casual Academic staff members and will be held on: 
 

 Wednesday 18 July from 12pm-4pm in Brian Wilson Chancellery 61A-563 

 Thursday 26 July from 12pm-4pm in Brian Wilson Chancellery 61A-566 
 Tuesday 31 July from 10am-2pm in Brian Wilson Chancellery 61A-566 

 Friday 24 August from 10:30am-2:30pm in Brian Wilson Chancellery 61A-566 

 Wednesday 29 August from 1:00pm-4:00pm in Brian Wilson Chancellery 61A-566 
 

In order to ensure that we have enough team members available to answer your questions efficiently, we ask you to register your interest through 
the following link: 
 
Registration link  
 
Thank you, 
 
The CAHP Project Team. 

 
 

 
 
 

https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/cahp-casual-academic-walk-in-sessions-tickets-47974197115

